
 

 

  

19th October 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

EYFS, year 1 and 2- fluency in reading  

 

We will be holding parent a meeting regarding reading in reception and KS1 on Wednesday 9th November 

at 3.30pm and 5.00pm in the school hall. We would be delighted to see you there and will be providing 

you with tools you can use to support your child’s reading at home.   

 

Parents will be collected from the breakfast club doors at 3.00pm and 5.00pm.  

 

 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

Miss Nawaz 

Literacy Coordinator  
 

 


